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                                                  February 19, 2016 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
 
Case 15-E-0745 - Compliance Filing to Effectuate Amendments of Public Service Law 70-a Transfer of Street 

Light Systems 
 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
  The amended tariff leaves set forth below are filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation 
(“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) on February 19, 2016 to become effective June 1, 2016. 
 
  

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
    

2nd Revised Leaf No. 224 
Original Leaf No. 224.1 

 

 Pursuant to Notice Establishing Filing Requirements in Case 15-E-0745 Issued December 23, 2015, the 
amendments listed herein provide for the establishment of a process to facilitate the transfer of complete systems of 
street light equipment, including supporting infrastructure pursuant to Section 70-a of the Public Service Law 
effectuated through Chapter 495 of the Laws of 2015 which becomes effective March 19, 2016.  

As directed by the Notice, the major electric utilities met with Public Service Commission Staff to discuss 
the new requirements and worked collaboratively to design proposed tariff amendments. The amendments filed 
herein reflect consistent language where applicable, while also recognizing that each Company’s operations differ.  

The Company requests that the requirements of Section 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law as to 
newspaper publication for the amendments listed herein be waived as they will not have a material impact on 
customers.  

 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Jay Tompkins at jtompkins@cenhud.com or (845) 486-
5203. 
 
        Yours very truly, 
 
 
        Michael L. Mosher 
           Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
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